
 

                                                        Week 2 17th November 2023 
Value- Trust 

 

 
 

Ecclesiastes 4 9-10  
 

‘Two people are better than one... if one person falls the other can reach out to help’ 
 

 
We’ve had a busy week across school. On Monday we all wore odd socks and had a special assembly to 
launch Anti Bullying week. Throughout the week children have been doing a range of activities and lessons 
linked to Anti bullying.      
 
On Friday we dressed in spots and Pudsey Ears to think about ‘Children in Need’ and how we can help   
others.  
 
As we are a cashless school unfortunately we are unable to have cash collections. Please donate direct to     
Children in Need using the following link, 
 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 
 

 
Christmas Fayre 
 
Message from the PTA 
  
The PTA are so excited to welcome you all to our Christmas Fayre next Friday, we hope you can make it. 
  
The fayre starts at 5.30 pm.  We really hope you can join us. It is going to be a wonderful festive evening 
including 

• Over 20 stalls in our Christmas market 
• Elfridges store selling children’s toys,  books and teddies. 
• School choir performing and Summerhill Steel band from 7pm 
• Santa’s Grotto 
• Mrs Claus Crafting room 
• Refreshments, including hot pork baps from The Fat Cat, and waffles from Little Bears Bakery 
• Tombola, Raffle, and lots of games 

  
To help plan your visit, please note 
  

• Admission £1 per adult, children are free. 
• Elfridges – our Christmas toy shop – cash only 
• Mrs Claus Crafting room - £2 which includes 4 crafts for each child. 
• Santa’s Grotto - £2 per child, includes a small gift.  Spaces will be limited for Santa’s Grotto, so we 

encourage you to arrive early to avoid disappointment. 
• Winter Wonderland Games room -  all £1 each 



• Football Top Bins Challenge -  £2 
• We do not currently have a card reader, so admission, refreshments, games, grotto and crafting will 

all be cash only. 
• All children must be accompanied by a parent / carer at all times. 
• The car park will not be available on the evening.  

 
 
 
Diary Dates  
 

• Christmas Jumper Day - 7.12.2023  

• Christmas Fayre-24.11.2023 

• School Choir visiting Oaklands Care home-5.12.2023 

• Year 2 Nativity-12.12.2023 

• Nursery and Reception Christmas Sing-a- long and Stay and Play-14.12.2023 

• School Christmas Service at St Mary’s Church-19.12.2023 

• School Christmas Dinner -20.12.2023    
 
 
Services and events at St Marys Church  
 
All families are invited to a Christingle Service at St Marys Church on Sunday 17th December at 4.00pm. 
 
St Marys ‘Singing Angels’ Children’s Choir – every Monday 4.15pm-5.15pm for further information 
please contact Sian at sian@stmaryskingswinford.org.uk 
Mainly Music- every Monday 10.00am- 11.30am. Fun interactive music sessions for young children and 
their parents/caregivers, £3.00 per session. For further information please contact Sian at 
sian@stmaryskingswinford.org.uk 

 
 

As think about our new value ‘Trust’, join us as we pray,  
   
Almighty God, 

Be to me a solid rock to stand on 

A strong tower to shelter in  

And a firm anchor to hold me safe in the storms of life. 

Amen 
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